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Memorandum
To: Faculty Senate
Seton Hall University e
From: Karen E. Boroff, Ph.D) %
Interim Provost and Hxedutive Vice President
Re: Resolution about the Language on Diplomas

(2019-F5-28)

Date: January 21, 2020

The Office of the Provost is in receipt on the tecommendation of the Faculty Senate Executive Committee
regarding the language on the diplomas which was considered on November 8, 2019.

I agree with your proposed recommendation to continue to keep the diploma in Latin. I agree that should a
majority of students ask for the change in the future, I shall reach out to the Senate and the Seton Hall Law
governance body for input. Know that the translation from Latin to English of the diploma is on the
University website, located at https://www.shu.edu/registrar/english-translation-of-the-seton-hall-

diploma.cfm.
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